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Hello, 
The proposed property tax increase in Hamilton to 6.3% is unacceptable.  Hamiltonians 
already pay too much property tax.  I have observed very little in improved services with 
these tax increases.   
Residents are already struggling financially.  It is disheartening to see our elected officials 
ignoring this fact. 
Regards, 
Susan Daw 
 




